
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 5:11:34 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 8:12 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-02-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Edward Pridham

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
There is a marked contrast between the $5.74 per year cost increase listed in the your information and the $54 per
year that Enbridge announced with its January billing. That insert said the OEB "has approved changes to Enbridge
Gas' rates effective Janauary 1,2019."   Who is telling the truth?

-- Attachment --
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